
It has been a busy few weeks since our last reading newsletter! We hope that you enjoy 

reading about what has been happening in school, as well as finding lots of strategies and tips 

for reading at home, staff and pupil book recommendations and much more!
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Last month, we celebrated World Book Day in style! Check out 

these fantastic costumes and photographs taken during our 

ERIC Time (Everyone Reading In Class). At Wharton C of E 

Primary School, we know the importance of independent reading 

time to develop fluency and to foster a love of reading. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you enjoy reading comics and magazines? Click on the picture links below to check 

out these great free titles! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://beano-production-uploads.s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/assets/GOLDENBEANO1+with+Beano+links+small+v3.pdf
https://www.moosekidcomics.com/
https://viewer.joomag.com/aquila-childrens-magazine-magnificentmegamag-92pages/0684174001584550709?short


 

Look out for these new books in your classrooms! 

 

There are lots of new books in our classroom 

reading areas that focus on different 

cultures and diversity. 

Mr Hermansen has worked alongside staff  

at our local education library to choose 

a range of beautiful books that highlight 

the British Values of ‘Tolerance’ and ‘Mutual 

Respect’, and that celebrate differences. 

Making sure that our children have a diverse 

selection of books available to choose from is 

a powerful way to celebrate everyone’s unique  

experiences, cultures, and identities. When  

children are able to see a reflection of  

themselves in the pages of a book, they are  

being sent a message that their experiences  

matter. 

 

Our Reading Ambassadors have been 

visiting our reception classes to read 

to the children This a great way to 

provide role models for younger 

children and to nurture a love for 

reading at an early age.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our book recommendations this term come from Mrs Griffiths and Matthew in Year 6 who 

enjoys reading books about sport. It is important that we recommend the books that we have 

read, encouraging chatter about books, and a love of reading. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child has a reading 

recommendation, email the title and the 

reasons why they love the book to: 

rowanclass@wharton.cheshire.sch.uk  

Train up a child in the way they should go and when they are old, they will not depart from it. 

Proverbs 22 v 6 

Mrs Griffiths Recommends… 

Welcome back to this regular feature where a member of staff recommends a book they 

have recently enjoyed. This half term, Mrs Griffiths shares her thoughts about ‘Skellig’ 

by David Almond…  

I decided to read this book after I had read  

‘The Final Year’ by Matt Goodfellow as it was  

mentioned throughout the story. The book is  

about a boy named Michael who moves to a  

new house when his baby sister becomes ill.  

The world starts to feel lonely and uncertain  

to him. When exploring the ramshackle garage  

with his new friend Mina, he finds something  

magical…a strange creature who needs Michael’s  

help to survive. 

I thoroughly enjoyed this novel and the friendship 

that was built between Mina and Michael; it was emotional when the baby had to go back 

in to hospital. I would highly recommend this book for children in year 5 or 6 as it is fast 

paced, intriguing and exciting! 
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